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Emma Barnet - Fwd: Re: Opposition to Moorebank Building Waste (Project Number 05 0157)

From: plan_comment

To: Emma Barnet

Date: 3/14/2013 3:10 PM

Subject: Fwd: Re: Opposition to Moorebank Building Waste (Project Number 05 0157)

Attachments: Re: Opposition to Moorebank Building Waste (Project Number 05 0157); Opposing
the Materials Recycling Facility — Moorebank Application 05 _0157; Moorebank
Recyclers - DISPUTE LETTER Lot 4144 Georges Fair; FW: Moorebank Recylcing
Plant; Moorebank Recyclers Proposal (05_0157) on A Current Affair - 13 March
2013; Project Number 05 0157 - DP1065574; 05-0157 Moorebank Recyclers.docx;
Objection to project application number 05_0157; Letter of objection to building
waste processing unit. ; Re: PAC enquiry - regarding Moorebank Recyclers Proposal
(05_0157); PAC enquiry - regarding Moorebank Recyclers Proposal (05 0157);
FW: FW: opposition to project no: 05 0157; FW: opposition to project no: 05 0157;
MOOREBANK RECYCLING FACILITY & INTERMODAL TERMINAL; FW:
plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au; Opposition to Moorebank Building waste
processing plant ; OPPOSITION TO MOOREBANK BUILDING WASTE
PROCESSING PLANT - PROJECT APPLICATION NUMBER 05 0157,
Attention: Emma Barnet - Opposition to Moorebank Waste Plant Project; ;
Opposition to Moorebank building waste facility; FW: Opposition to Moorebank
Recycling plant; Oposition to the Moorebank Recycling Plant; Project No: 05 0157 -
Morebank Waste Processing; Proposed Material Recycling Facility-Moorebank
(05_0157); Opposition to Moorebank Building Waste Processing Plant; Opposed:
Lot 6 DP 1065574 Moorebank Waste Processing Project

Attention : The Director General of the Department of planning.

This e-mail is to inform you of our OPPOSITION and OBJECTION to building this Waste Processing Plant in
Moorebank.

Besides the reasons mentioned in this attachment, we have recently built a house in the Georges Fair
Development and feel that this Major Investment will be impacted on negatively by building this Plant.

There are many young families (including ours) in Georges Fair and they can be seen in the Parks and streets
and we am concerned that the increased traffic and dust will impact on our health and quality of life.

Please see the attached Summary Document prepared by the Moorebank Residents Group of which we are
a member stipulating the main arguments Against this Proposal.

We hope you keep us informed of the outcome to this proposal and look forward to confirmation of receipt
to this objection.

Kind regards

Mark Grabe

wobile:

Skype: mark.grabe

55 Christiansen Blvd; Moorebank NSW 2170
AUSTRALIA

E-Mail: markgrabe@optusnet.com.au
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